

TERM 1 – August 2017
[image: image1.emf]My name is Mrs. Susan Wilson and I will be your child’s teacher this year. I have been getting to know many of the children over the past few days and re-acquainting myself with those I have taught before.
The children have been sharing their holiday news with each other and their excitement about moving into Primary 5.
Timetable

Tuesday – Science with Mrs. Murray

Wednesday – PE with Mrs. Lewis or myself
Thursday – Music with Miss Minto
We also have Mrs. Beagrie supporting the work we do in class.
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Our library slot this term will be on a Friday. Please remind your child to bring their book in the day before if possible. 
Our dates are: - 25th August, 8th, 22nd September and 

6th October. 
The children will shortly be issued with a Reading Challenge for the school year and will have bookmarks and sheets to record this. Books from both the library, class library and home can be used to complete the challenge.

Homework

Homework will be issued on a Monday to be returned on Friday.  The tasks will cover a variety of curricular areas, including literacy and numeracy, and will be reinforcing what the children have been learning in class.  
Children will also receive regular reading homework and your child has a note of their reading days in the reading record. Please remember to sign your child’s homework and reading record.
[image: image3.wmf]Term 1 Curriculum
During the first 4 weeks of this term we are focussing on our class novel which is George’s Marvellous Medicine and the children are enjoying reading it. We have completed several activities related to the first chapters in the book and look forward to exploring the book further. 
Mapping Skills
This term we have already identified the continents and the oceans of the world; and we will go on to explore distances between Scotland and European countries and use an atlas to help us locate capital cities, rivers and mountain ranges within these countries.
· To extend my mental map and sense of place, I can interpret information from different types of maps and am beginning to locate key features within Scotland, UK, Europe or the wider world.      SOC 2-14a
Mathematics
Our main focus this term is Mental Agility through a variety of different activities. We have been sharing Number Talks and discussing how we find our answers.

We will also be consolidating Multiplication Tables taught to date before moving on.

Literacy
Our focus this term is on imaginative writing linked to our class novel. 
· Having explored the elements which writers use in different genres, I can use what I learn to create stories, poems and plays with an interesting and appropriate structure, interesting characters and/or settings which come to life. LIT 2-31a
Dates for your Diary

· 28th September – Parents Evening
· 3rd October – Parents Twilight
As we are now approaching autumn, the weather can be a little unpredictable. Can you please ensure that your child has a jacket with them in case the weather changes. 
If there is anything you would like to discuss, or information to share about your child, please feel free to contact me either by writing a note in your child’s home/school notebook, catching me in the playground at the end of the day or by contacting the school office. 

Thank you
Mrs Susan Wilson 
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